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The E-Falcon Newsletter 

            
Feb. 6, 2025 

    
   No School 

There will be no school on Friday, Feb. 14 due to teachers in 
service or on Monday, Feb. 17 for President’s day. Enjoy the 
weekend! 

 
Preschool/ Kindergarten Round-up 
Mark your calendars, on Tuesday, Feb. 18, from 5:00pm- 
6:30pm, Preschool and Kindergarten will have registration for 
the 2025-26 school year. Please pass the word along to anyone 
that may be interested in sending their students to St. Mary’s.  

 

   STM Dinner Auction 
   St. Mary’s Dinner Auction Ticket Sales Are Officially Open!! 

Join us on March 15th for an evening of fundraising, festivities, 
and fellowship.  
To attend, or support the St. Mary’s Auction in any way, please 
visit: 
https://stmarysmetamora.schoolauction.net/2025auction  We 
are delighted to have you join us at the Gala!! 

 
 
 
 

 

    St. Mary Catholic School 
Faith Filled, Future Focused 

Upcoming 
Events 

 
Feb. 6: VB at L-W at 5:00 
Feb. 7: Midterms          
Feb. 8: First Reconciation 
for 2nd grade at 2pm      
Feb. 10: VB at R-B at 4:00 
Feb. 12: VB at St Phil at 
4:30                                
Feb. 11: Scho Bo at 
Beverly Manor at 4:30            
Feb. 12: VB at St. Phils at 
4:30                               
Feb. 13: Valentines parties 
VB at Brimfield at 5:00 
Feb. 14: No School Faulty 
Institute 
Feb. 17: No School 
President’s Day     
Feb. 18: PreK /K Open 
House at 5-6:30                 
VB at S. Pekin 4:30       
Feb. 20: Sch Bo at Blessed 
Sac at 4:30               
VB at Robein at 4:30      
Feb. 25: VB at Riverview 
at 5:00 (8th gr night)           
Feb. 28: End of 3rd Quarter    
Mar. 4: Sch Bo vs St. Pat’s 
at 4:00                               
Mar. 5: Ash Wednesday 
Mar. 6: Sch Bo vs St.  
Vincent at 4:00              
Mar. 7: No School Faulty 
in-service                            
Mar. 10: PTO Meeting  
Mar. 11: Scho Bo at 
Reservoir  Gifted at 4:30   
Mar. 16: Confirmation      
Mar. 18: Scho Bo vs Peoria 
Academy at 4:00   
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Lunch Menu (Subject to change)  
All lunches include milk  
(Feb. 10-14) 

Mon, Feb. 10 – Chili dog, baked beans, peaches 
Tues., Feb. 11 – Chicken sandwich, green beans, fries, strawberries 
Wed., Feb. 12 – Spagheƫ, carrots, garlic bread, mixed fruit 
Thurs., Feb. 13 - Pizza boats, broccoli, mandarin oranges 
Fri., Feb. 14 – No School 
(Feb. 17-21) 

Mon., Feb. 17 – No School  
Tues., Feb. 18  - Pulled Chicken sandwich, onion rings, carrots, mandarin orange 
Wed., Feb.19 - Chicken tenders, mashed potatoes w/gravy, peas, fruit cocktail, 
roll 
Thurs., Feb. 20 – Corn dogs, fries, broccolis, applesauce 
Fri., Feb. 21 – Cheese tortellini, garlic bread 
 

Stem Program 
We are excited to share that Bradley University’s STEM Outreach Program will be 
hosting an all-school assembly on Friday, February 7, at 1:00 PM in the gym. This 
event is a wonderful opportunity for our students to engage with exciting STEM 
concepts and activities. The assembly promises to be an enriching experience, 
providing students with insight into science, technology, engineering, and 
mathematics in a fun and interactive way. Please encourage your students to 
bring their curiosity and enthusiasm! 
 

Library News 
Congratulations to Abby Staub the winner of our “shredded book” contest. Miss 
Kim takes an old book and shreds it and students get to guess what the name of 
the book is by looking at the scraps of paper. The book title was Klepto Cats: It’s 
Their World Now by Daphne Pendergrass. 
 
Just a note…. 
To avoid frustration in the future, please allow the school to call if a child hasn’t 
been picked up after school. We give parent time to get to school in case they are 
running a little late. Most times we have been notified in advance when they are 
running late. This saves them getting calls at work from paretns. Also if there is 
any questions about something school related, please call the school to ask 
questions. Thank you in advance. 


